
Busy  week  for  best  selling
Scottish crime fiction writer
Ed James

It’s been a busy week for best selling local Scottish crime
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fiction  writer  Ed  James.  Kill  with  Kindness,  the
fifth ‘Fenchurch’ novel has been released and the new ‘Cullen’
book Heroes and Villains is on pre-order and will be available
on kindle on 3rd November.

In Kill with Kindness, A sadistic killer, an infamous victim
and a crime that gets darker and darker.

The body of a young woman is found in a London hotel room, the
victim of a suspected poisoning. Called in to investigate, DI
Simon Fenchurch soon discovers the case is far more sinister
than he could have imagined.

He should have recognised the woman at once—a teacher at a
local school, her scandalous affair with a pupil has been
splashed across the tabloids. As Fenchurch interrogates those
closest to her, a web of suspicious connections begins to
emerge.

Meanwhile Fenchurch’s own life is still in turmoil: his family
fragmented, his baby son in intensive care, and his mentor
replaced by an unsympathetic new boss. The streets of London
are in chaos too, with a spate of acid attacks on seemingly
random victims.

Struggling to hold on to hope on both fronts, Fenchurch faces
the toughest few days of his career. Can he keep his family
safe and catch whoever is behind the murder before more lives
are lost?

In Heroes and Villains,  DS Scott Cullen of Police Scotland’s
Edinburgh MIT closes in on a long-time adversary. Dean Vardy,
Edinburgh’s latest drug kingpin, and notorious rapist. Every
time they close in on him, he gets off, aided and abetted by
his lawyer, Campbell McLintock. But this time Vardy goes too
far.

Or does he? After a witness dies, Cullen is soon desperately
trying to hold the case together, with Vardy’s conviction



dangling by a thread. Will McLintock get Vardy off yet again?

But soon, Cullen and his team are facing a different threat. A
brutal vigilante, doling out frontier justice and obeying no
laws. Can Cullen catch a killer who could be one of their own?

The prolific writer is also finishing off the first book in a
new series set in Seattle. The FBI thriller should be released
in February 2019 with sequels out in May and August of that
year.


